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Minister for Health, CMO and CDO Promoting
Flu Vaccination in Pharmacy

We were delighted that the Minister for Health, Stephen Donnelly T.D., and the Chief Medical
Officer (CMO), Professor Breda Smyth and Chief Dental Officer (CDO), Rachel Kenna chose to
have their flu vaccination administered in a pharmacy as part of the national campaign to
promote the vaccination this winter. Pictures from the event are available here.
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